
 
Dear Praying Friends,


Thank you for your faithful prayer and support these months since our last update. God has been working in so 
many special ways, and I am grateful to be able to share them with you. It is hard to believe, but we are fast 
approaching one year since the Lord provided our new meeting location. The renovation and updating has 

been a huge task, but God has been faithful in providing the right people, and 
finances, as we have been hard at work to get the building to a more safe, clean 
and welcoming environment. We are so thankful to the churches that gave 
sacrificially to help us with these projects, and though we still have several areas 
that need attention like updating our fellowship hall, and getting the outside of 
the building painted. We have made sure to change our primary focus to 
establishing our presence and reputation in this new neighbourhood God has 
called us too. 


Since this Spring, we have been going out into the community regularly, handing 
out invitations and talking to our neighbours. As well, in late May, we were able to 
direct mail to over 10,000 of the high and low rise buildings in our area. 
Throughout the Summer months of July and August, we are taking advantage of 
the good weather, and using our Mid-Week time for continued outreach in our 
community. Since starting, it has been a blessing to see first time guests almost 
every single week since this May. Please be praying for us, as there are several 
new people that are not yet saved, and others that need to follow the Lord in 
baptism. While we are grateful to see some measured growth recently, it brings 
with it some new challenges organizationally, and so we ask for your continued 

prayer as we navigate some of the volunteer and discipleship needs moving forward. 


As we are looking ahead to the next few months, we are excited once again to participate in camp ministry with 
our sending church. We will be hosting a Day Camp in early August, and 
helping serve at teen camp later in the month as well. Please be praying as we 
have several new children and teens participating, and we are excited to see 
these areas of ministry develop. We have also applied to be a part of a local 
community day on August 26th, and are praying they approve us to 
participate in that event. It would be a great opportunity to serve and 
connect with the River District neighbourhood. 


Thank you for your prayer and financial support, God is working and we  
need His wisdom and strength to remain faithful. We would not be here 
without your help, and God is truly doing something on your behalf for the 
Gospel in Vancouver. 


Your friends, 


Paul & Jenette Conner 
Maximus, Myles, Owen & Royal 

REACH VANCOUVER UPDATE

The Conner Family / Summer 2022

Joy recently followed the  
Lord in Baptism.

sent by: 
Greater Vancouver Baptist Church - Pastor Gordon Conner | 4440 Victoria Drive, Vancouver, BC V5N 4N6

We are so thankful for the spiritual and 
numerical growth these last few months.
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